
 

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013 the Department of Food and Nutrition in 
ŎƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǘƛƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ¢ŜǊǊŀ 9ƴǾƛǊƻƴƳŜƴǘŀƭ ƘƻǎǘŜŘ ŀ ƭǳƴŎƘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ά{ǳǇŜǊƛƴǘŜƴŘŜƴǘΩǎ 
±ƛǎƛƻƴ ¢ƻǳǊέ. Dignitaries attending included Superintendent Alberto M. Carvalho, 
Dr. Tee Holloway, Commissioner Barbara Jordan and Mayor Oliver Gilbert, and 
many other distinguished members of the community.  
 

 
The tour started at Miami Norland Sr. where Food and Nutrition provided 
breakfast for the guests attending the function.   
 

 



After a meeting at Miami Norland Sr. they proceeded by bus to Terra 
Environmental Senior where they visited students engaged in class work and 
activities. Toward the noon hour lunch was available and served in the Media 
Center.  

 

 
 

  



 
 
Lunch included Asian Chicken, Turkey and Cheese, and Vegetarian wraps, mixed 
green and fresh fruit salad.  Terra Environmental provided the beautiful 
decorations at the Media center, a dessert bar and a beverage station with coffee, 
tea and water.  
 

 



 
 

 


